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THE INVESTMENT DEVELOPMENT OF THE
MUSEUM INFRASTRUCTURE IN TERMS OF
COLLECTION SAFETY WITHIN THE
PROGRAMME INFRASTRUKTURA KULTURY
2022

We are happy to inform you that the construction of the collection storehouse, so needed in our
Museum, has already started at the Lublin Village Museum in Lublin. The investment is carried
out as a part of the task Development of the museum infrastructure in terms of collection safety.
The task is funded by the Ministry of Culture and National Heritage within the programme
INFRASTRUKTURA KULTURY 2022.

The total value of the investment is 1,106,642.00 PLN, of which 500,000 PLN is a ministerial
subsidy, and 606,642 PLN comes from the Marshal Office of the Lubelskie Voivodeship.
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